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11 September 2016

Dear Friends in Christ,

Saint Helena (born around 248 and died around 330) was the mother of Constantine the Great, the first 
Christian Emperor of Rome, and the end of the persecutions that followed Constantine’s conversion 
made it possible for Christians to worship publicly and without fear throughout the Empire. This new 
freedom led to two important developments in Christianity: the construction of churches and pilgrimages 
to Jerusalem. Constantine declared his mother to be Augusta Imperatrix, gave her access to the imperial 
treasury, and then sent her on a mission to Jerusalem to find and mark all of the places associated with 
the life, death, and Resurrection of the Lord Jesus. Helena left Rome early in 326, and on first arriving 
in Jerusalem she arranged for the construction of new basilicas in Bethlehem and on the Mount of 
Olives. Then her team began excavations at the site believed to be Golgotha, and on 14 September they 
discovered three wooden crosses buried at the place of the crucifixion. A woman who was near death 
was asked to touch these three, and she was completely healed on touching the last one which was then 
acclaimed as the Holy Cross of Christ. Before leaving Jerusalem, Helena ordered the digging to continue 
with a view to building churches at the locations of the death and Resurrection of the Lord Jesus. She 
returned to Rome in 327, taking with her significant portions of the Holy Cross and large quantities of 
earth from the Holy City, both of which she placed in the chapel of her personal residence, a building 
that became after her death the Basilica of the Holy Cross in Jerusalem. 

Excavations continued in Jerusalem until both the place of the crucifixion and the tomb in which the 
Lord Jesus was laid were clearly identified, at which time construction began of three separate buildings 
of great magnificence. The Calvarium was built over the spot of Christ’s death, the Anastasis was built 
over the tomb from which the Lord Jesus rose to new life, and between them was built a connecting 
basilica called the Martyrium. In glorious liturgies over two days in 335, these three places of worship 
were dedicated to God, and the celebrations concluded on September 14th - the anniversary of the date 
on which Helena first found the Holy Cross nine years before. From that day to this, 14 September has 
been kept in the sacred liturgy as the Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross.

Those three buildings were destroyed by the Persians in 614, rebuilt in 626, and then destroyed again in 
1009 by Muslims. Finally, in 1149 a new Basilica of the Holy Sepulchre was dedicated (and still stands) 
which includes under one roof both the place of Christ’s death and the place of His Resurrection. This 
Wednesday is 14 September, the Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross, and all are encouraged to 
attend Mass. But if you can’t make it to Mass, at least pause during the day and give thanks for our 
salvation with this acclamation: We adore you, O Christ, and we praise you, because by your Holy Cross 
you have redeemed the world.

Father Newman



http://www.sccatholic.org
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An Introduction to Catholicism

What is Catholicism?  

Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  

Did the Lord Jesus found the Catholic Church? 

Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is 

designed to answer these and many other questions 

about the origins of Catholic Christianity and the shape 

of Christian faith and life within the Catholic Church.  

The classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6.30 to 

8.00 pm from Labor Day through Easter, and all are 

invited to come and discover what it means to be a 

disciple of the Lord Jesus in His holy Catholic Church. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at 

timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 3/4 September
     Needed               33,150
     Received             33,739
     Surplus                 589

     Poor Box                  638

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             331,500
     Received            319,839
     Shortage             11,661

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 11 September 2016
  
  7.30 am     @  Loretta Vorlick
  9.00 am     @  Fred Sheheen
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 11 September 2016

Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass (P)
9.00 am            Scripture Study
5.00 pm            Evensong (church)
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (P)

  Monday, 12 September 2016

  7.00 am     @  Luis Carlos Restrepo

Monday, 12 September 2016

6.30 pm            Boy Scouts/Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 13 September 2016

  7.00 am     @  Carlos Jose Restrepo
12.00 noon  @  In remembrance of
                         Judy C. Franzen

Tuesday, 13 September 2016

8.30 am            Program of Catholic Studies
1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club
7.00 pm            Knights of Columbus

 Wednesday, 14 September 2016
  
  7.00 am     @  Jennette Pelicano
12.00 noon      Sherri Kuczewski
  6.30 pm         Anglican Use Mass

Wednesday, 14 September 2016

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm    Introduction to Catholicism
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies (M)

  Thursday, 15 September 2016  

  7.00 am         Mary Seale (93 yrs. old)
12.00 noon      In Thanksgiving to
                        the Holy Trinity

Thursday, 15 September 2016   

2.00-4.00 pm   St. Mary’s Prayer Group

  Friday, 16 September 2016
 

  7.00 am     @  Octavio Prieto

Friday, 16 September 2016

6.00 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.15-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 17 September 2016

  5.00 pm     @  Argemira Palacio

Saturday, 17 September 2016

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall
M - McGrady Hall

P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


Women’s Club News 
 

Ladies,  
it’s “Cell-Phone Sunday”  

for Saint Mary’s  
Catholic Women’s Club! 

 
Pick up a SMCWC card  

located in the vestibules                         
to connect with us on social media                       

and to learn more about our mission of 
spirituality, leadership and service. 

 
 
Saint Mary’s  
Catholic Women’s Club  
Spirituality, Leadership, Service  
Follow us: 
www.stmaryscwc.wordpress.com 

 
@stmaryscwc 

 
@stmarys_cwc 

Women’s Club Meeting  
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 

Msgr. Gwinn Room, first floor,  
Sacred Heart Hall 

 
 11:00 A.M. Pray the rosary at St. Mary 
  statue in the lobby. 
 11:30 A.M. Lunch served in Msgr. Gwinn 
  Room (provided by members) 
 12:00 P.M. Speaker:  Deb Richardson 
  Moore, Pastor, Triune Mercy 
  Center, Greenville 
  TOPIC:  “The Weight of Mercy” 
 12:30 P.M. Club News 
 1:00 P.M. Adjourn 
 

All women of the parish are invited! 
 

********** 
 

Meeting Calendar 
 Greenville Deanery Council of Catholic Women Fall 

Meeting 
 Sunday, September 18, 2016, 2:00 P.M. 
 At St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church, Gvl 
 Lunch provided 
 Plans for Deanery pilgrimage to EWTN, Irondale, AL 
 Commission Projects 
 National Council of Catholic Women (NCCW)     

Convention, Indianapolis, IN overview   
 Women from all Upstate Catholic churches are   

invited to attend.   May join as an Individual    
Member if your parish is not an Affiliate of the 
South Carolina Council of Catholic Women 
(SCCCW). 

 Contact President Susanne Wolfe, 865.313.5866 or           
susanne.wolfe12@gmail.com for questions.   

 
 St. Mary’s Catholic Women’s Club  

 Tuesday, October 11, 2016 
 Tuesday, November 8, 2016 
 Same time and location as listed above. 
 Lunch provided.   

 



Evensong in the Anglican Tradition
 Sunday 11 September at 5 pm

After the Holy Eucharist, the most important form of Christian 
prayer is the Liturgy of the Hours, also called the Divine Office. 
In the Roman form of the Divine Office there are two liturgical 
Hours for the evening: Vespers and Compline. In the 16th century 
Book of Common Prayer, these two Hours were combined into 
one celebration called Evensong, and this beautiful way of praying 
is part of the Anglican patrimony preserved in the Catholic 
Church by the Personal Ordinariates for Catholics from the 
Anglican tradition. The Community of St. Anselm’s is offering 
this splendid opportunity of liturgical prayer to everyone at St. 
Mary’s and in the wider community. Please join us at 5 pm and 
bring a friend for Evensong.

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Nancy Ferro who died 
this week. We extend our prayers and sympathy to her family and 
friends. 

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light 
shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Collections for 10/11 September
1st::   Support of the Parish
2nd:  Catholic University of America

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Parish News

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, 
Andrew Brett, Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, 
Michael Pinto, Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese 
Isidore, Thomas Thomason, Carlton Carpenter, Jim 
Barber, Jordan A. Upham, Irene Karandisevsky, John 
Hever, Bob Stewart and Alfred Smith.

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC

Counseling services available at St. Mary’s. Contact Dorothy 
Whalen at dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4122.

Disaster Relief Collection

The recent historic flooding in Louisiana has destroyed 
thousands of homes and businesses and driven tens 
of thousands of people into shelters and temporary 
housing. Catholic Charities, Catholic Relief Services, 
and the dioceses in Louisiana are overwhelmed with 
requests for assistance, and every diocese in the country 
will be sending help. On the weekend of 17 and 18 
September, we will take a special second collection at 
all Masses, and all of the proceeds will be sent by the 
Diocese of Charleston to assist those whose lives have 
been severely disrupted by flooding. Thank you for 
your generosity to those in need.

Maronite Ordination

On Saturday 10 September, St Mary’s has the privilege of 
hosting the priestly ordination of Deacon Aaron Sandbothe 
who will serve the Maronite Eparchy of which St Rafka in 
Greer is a mission congregation. Congratulations to Father 
Bart and the people of St Rafka on the ordination of one 
their sons to the priesthood.

Notice of Scam

Someone using the name “St Mary’s Prayer 
Center Ministry” has been making robocalls to 
our parishioners and encouraging them to reply 
to the call if intercessory prayer is requested. 
This activity is not part of St Mary’s Church, 
and it is not authorized by our parish in any 
way. We do not know who is responsible for this 
fraudulent activity, but we encourage you not to 
respond in any way to these calls.

Knights of Columbus Breakfast

The K. of C. Monthly Breakfast is scheduled for Sunday 18 
September in the Pazdan Hall Dining Room after all the morning 
Masses. All are welcome to share breakfast with the parish family.

mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org


  
Saint	
  Mary’s	
  Catholic	
  Church	
  

	
   	
   Basketball	
  Program	
  	
  
	
   	
   2016/2017	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

AGE/DIVISIONS	
  
Instructional	
  Mites……..…..	
  K5-­‐1st	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Mites……….……………...2nd	
  and	
  3rd	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Midgets	
  ………….…4th	
  and	
  5th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Juniors	
  ……………..…….6th-­‐	
  8th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  

Seniors….……	
  9th-­‐12th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Men	
  35	
  and	
  Under………………..…….35-­‐Men	
  
Men	
  Over	
  35+……………..………35+	
  Men	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

IMPORTANT	
  DATES	
  

October	
  4,	
  2016	
  	
  Player	
  Registration	
  Deadline	
  
October	
  6,	
  2016	
  Participants	
  will	
  be	
  placed	
  on	
  
selected	
  teams	
  according	
  to	
  the	
  Athletic	
  Director	
  
October	
  17-­‐21,	
  2016	
   Coaches	
  will	
  make	
  contact	
  
with	
  players	
  about	
  team	
  selection	
  and	
  practice	
  times	
  	
  	
  
November	
  1-­‐6,	
  2016	
  	
  Week	
  of	
  first	
  practices	
  
November	
  14,	
  2016	
  The	
  week	
  the	
  league	
  releases	
  
game	
  schedules	
  
November	
  17,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  

November	
  17-­‐18,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
November	
  19,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS	
  
January	
  5,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  
January	
  5-­‐6,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
January	
  7,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS

______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

REGISTRATION	
  FEES	
  
• $	
  75.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  
• $150.00	
  –	
  2	
  Players	
  in	
  the	
  family	
  
• $225.00	
  –3	
  Players	
  in	
  family	
  
• $	
  50.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  for	
  Men’s	
  Leagues	
  –Please	
  contact	
  Brett	
  Myers	
  at	
  BMyers@southeasternproducts.com	
  	
  

	
  
$10.00	
  Late	
  Registration	
  (after	
  Oct	
  4.)	
  Submit	
  forms	
  first-­‐	
  	
  
Cannot	
  guarantee	
  spot.	
  Once	
  player	
  is	
  placed	
  on	
  roster,	
  payment	
  will	
  be	
  accepted.	
  

	
  
$50.00	
   -­‐Out	
  of	
  Parish	
  Fee	
  Per	
  Participant	
  
Parish	
  Information:	
  Due	
  to	
  the	
  Methodist	
  Church	
  League	
  rules,	
  if	
  a	
  participant	
  is	
  not	
  a	
  registered	
  active	
  member	
  of	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  
Catholic	
  Church	
  of	
  Greenville,	
  then	
  the	
  participant	
  is	
  only	
  eligible	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  not	
  
have	
  a	
  church	
  league	
  team	
  or	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  have	
  a	
  team	
  and	
  releases	
  the	
  participant	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  a	
  St.	
  
Mary’s	
  team.	
  There	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  $50.00	
  fee	
  for	
  each	
  participant	
  that	
  is	
  out	
  of	
  parish.	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  

INTERESTED	
  IN	
  COACHING?	
  
If	
  you	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  getting	
  involved	
  this	
  year	
  by	
  coaching	
  or	
  being	
  an	
  assist	
  coach,	
  please	
  email	
  	
  

Megan	
  Soulsby	
  at	
  Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org.	
  

Player & Coach
registration forms

are available
on the parish website:

Church League Basketball Program

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/
mailto:bmyers@southeasternproducts.com
mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org


Come and See - Lay Dominicans

This year the Dominican Order of Preachers celebrates 800 years of ministry! Almost since its beginning, the laity has 
been in ministry and fully incorporated into the Dominican Order. They are lay men and women from every walk of 
life, living out their Baptismal promise through the ministry founded by St. Dominic.

If you would like to learn more about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans and how they share in the apostolic 
mission of the Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, join us 
on Sunday, 25 September at 3.00 pm at St. Mary’s Church in Sacred Heart Hall (upstairs). For additional information 
you may call Mrs. Linda Head, O.P. at 864.268.0746 or email her at ixhead@gmail.com.

“Be who God meant you to be and you will set the world on fire.” - St. Catherine of Siena

Women of Grace Bible Study

The Women of Grace Bible Study will begin on Sunday 
18 September at 6.00 pm in Sacred Heart Hall and will 
continue to meet on the first and third Sunday of each month. 
Returning and new members are welcome. This year the 
group will use a Scott Hahn publication to study St. Paul’s 
Letters to the Corinthians. For more information about the 
group, please contact Wiletta Pennington (864.906.8293  
or wbpennington8284@yahoo.com) or Dorothy Whalen 
(littledotw@aol.com or 864.363.4483). Please join us for an 
evening of prayer, Scripture study and fellowship.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our parish 
family: Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Jones, Mr. & Mrs. William Shaw 
and Mr. Philip Morrison.

Small-Group Study
Wisdom & Works of Mercy

Join us for a group study that delves into the Most Holy 
Trinity as the key to bringing the faith from our heads to our 
hearts and out into our lives. Then put your faith into action 
with group works of mercy. The class meets on Monday 
evenings (7-9 pm) from 12 Sept - 17 Oct (with an additional 
meeting on 28 Nov) in the large conference room on the 2nd 
floor of Sacred Heart Hall. Please contact  Eileen Scoggins at 
864.415.8289 or Barb Bathon at 574.261.2294 to register for 
study. A book is required.

St. Mary’s Wedding Committee

The Wedding Committee is a team of volunteer women who 
help coordinate the weddings that take place at St. Mary’s 
during the year. They are asking for new volunteers to join 
their team. You would be asked to help at the Friday evening 
rehearsal and Saturday wedding for a few hours several 
times a year. If interested please contact Cathy Markway at 
cmarkway@bellsouth.net.

Virtus Training

The next training class at St. Mary’s will be in the 
Monsignor Gwynn Room of Sacred Heart Hall from 6.00-
9.00 pm on 20 September. You must register online at 
virtusonline.org. Click on “first-time registrant”.Baptism Class

Prior to having a child baptized at St. Mary’s, you must have 
been registered in the parish 
for at least six months, 
attending Sunday Mass each 
week, using the stewardship 
envelopes, and participating 
in the life of the parish. 
Baptisms take place on 
Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a 
Baptism Preparation Class is required and may be attended 
prior to birth of child. The next class is scheduled for 
Monday 26 September at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-
registration in the Church office is required. Contact T.J. 
Nielsen at 864.679.4114 or timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:ixhead@gmail.com
mailto:cmarkway@bellsouth.net
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:wbpennington8284@yahoo.com
mailto:littledotw@aol.com


Religious Education

Sunday Mornings for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Sundays at 9.00 am in the
K-4 classroom if Sacred Heart Hall

Religious Education Grades 1-8

Classes meet on Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm.

Confirmation Meeting
for Students & Parents

Fr. Newman will meet with students and parents 
preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation on 
Wednesday 21 September from 6.30 – 7.30 pm in 
Gallivan Hall. This meeting is mandatory.

First Holy Communion Meeting
with Parents

Father Newman will meet with parents who have 
children preparing for the Sacraments of Penance & 
Eucharist on Wednesday 28 September in Gallivan 
Hall at 6.30 pm. This meeting is mandatory.

United Ministries
Transformation WALK

Take a Step Change a Life

On Sunday 23 October at 2.00 pm at Fluor Field. 
Register online at United-Ministries.org Please note: 
make sure you “Join a Team” and  select St. Mary’s 
Confirmation Class, so we receive credit for the 
donations & walkers. Please register each walker 
in your family and make sure you join our team 
each time. Deadline for all money is 12 noon on 
Wednesday 19 October. If you are unable to walk, 
you can support this worthy cause by sponsoring 
a walker. For additional questions contact the 
RE Office at joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org or 
864.679.4110.

Please return by Friday 16 September 2016 

Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

Parish __________________________________________________________________________ 

e-mail __________________________________________________________________________ 

Check the grade level you teach  

__ Preschool-2nd   ___ 3rd - 5th   ___ 6th - 8th   ___ High School   ___ Adult   ___ DRE/CRE 

GREENVILLE DEANERY  
FALL CATECHIST DAY 

“Prayer: The Faith Prayed” 

CERTIFICATION HOURS 3

SCHEDULE 

8:30 am - 12:45 pm 

Mass at 8:30 am 

Continental Breakfast 

Presentations and Table Talk 

SATURDAY  
24 SEPTEMBER 2016

LOCATION 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church  

in Gallivan Hall 

101 Hampton Avenue  Greenville, SC 20601

Registration DUE Friday 16 September 2016 

Please register with your parish DRE 

Registration fee $5.00

Registration is non-refundable

This year’s theme invites all the baptized--
especially catechists and Catholic school 
teachers--to devote themselves to a 
deeper study and practice of prayer, for 
their own spiritual good and for the good 
of those they serve. 

Speakers Include 
Dominican Sister from St. Mary’s 
 Traditional Prayer 

Mike Hager from St. Mary Magdalene 
 Music as Prayer 

Carolyn Cetone from JORS 
 Scripture as Prayer 

Michael Martocchio Ph.D from the Diocese 
 iPray 

	                           WCKI 1300 AM

For programming information, visit CatholicRadioinSC.com

Bulletin Submissions 

The deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin date. Contact 
Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to submit items for the 
e-bulletin.

Mass Intentions 

Open dates are still available for Mass intentions in 2016. If you 
would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact Vickie Acosta in 
the church office at 864.271.8422 or vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.transformationwalk.kintera.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1155415
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org


www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org School Spotlight
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd - K3, K4, & 2nd Grade

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd is a special program used to teach 
religion. ​It focuses on developing a relationship between the student 
and God through Sacred Scripture, silence, and physical objects that a 
student can interact with in order to internalize the lesson.​ Sr. Marie 
Celine will be using this program in her 2nd grade class​, and she will be 
teaching our K3 & K4 students once a week.

For parents who are interested in learning more about the program, 
Sr. Marie Celine recommended two books written by Sofia Caveletti: The 
Good Shepherd and the Child: A Joyful Journey and The Potential of the Child.

St. Mary’s 101

Why do Catholics do that? What is the sister’s white dress-thing called? How old 
is the school? This is the place to turn for answers to these and other questions you 
may have. Each week, we will be featuring information about Catholic culture, 
school lore, and other fun tidbits about life around St. Mary’s.  

The School Seal

The parish and school seal shows Our Lady holding the Infant Jesus 
surrounded by the Latin text, “Ecclesia Dominae Nostrae A Sacro 
Corde Iesu,” which is translated “Church of Our Lady of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus,” followed by the foundation date of the parish, 1852. 
At its foundation, the parish was entrusted to Mary under the title of 
Our Lady of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, a popular devotion at that time, 
which recognized that as God Incarnate, Jesus Christ loves us with a 
human heart, and that along with all of His flesh, He received this heart 
from Our Lady, His mother, Mary. Although specifically dedicated to 
Our Lady under this title, both the parish and school are recognized by 
the shorter name, St. Mary’s.

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home matches in bold)

12 September     Mitchell Road             4.00 pm
14 September     Langston Charter       4.00 pm
15 September     Christ Church            4.30 pm
19 September     Shannon Forest          4.00 pm    

St. Mary’s Ducks Cross Country

13 September      Spartanburg Day        4.30 pm
20 September      Langston Charter      4.30 pm
                            @ Conestee Park

Virtue & Saints for September

Hope: truting in God’s loving plan

    K3-2nd      St. Joseph
Grades 3 - 5   St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
Grades 6 - 8   Sts. Louis & Zelie Martin

mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool


PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTICADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would like to 
sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit for the day, 
please come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish office Monday 
- Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

“Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I will 
give you rest.” (Mt 11.28). To share an hour with Our 
Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, contact Lisa Buss at 
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or call 864.508.7123. 
Choose an hour of your convenience or consider one of our 
EMPTY HOURS (*) or one needing a prayer partner:

Sunday 11 am & 4 pm        Wednesday 9 am & 2 pm
Monday 1 am*	            Thursday 1 am*
Tuesday 1 am*	            Saturday 3 am

www.CharlestonVocations.com

If you are discerning a vocation to the priesthood
or consecrated life, contact the Vocations Office.

Seminarian Discernment Retreat

Come to the Office of Vocations Seminarian 
Discernment Retreat! From 5.00 pm, Friday 
16 September to 3.00 pm Saturday 17 September, 
at the White Oak Conference Center in 
Winnsboro, SC, men from across the diocese of 
Charleston will gather to find out if God wants 
them to become priests. 

For more information, contact Valerie Gore, 
Assistant Director, at vgore@catholic-doc.org or 
visit to CharlestonVocations.com!

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Upcoming Events

9 September - Monthly Happy Hour: 6 pm at Universal 
Joint (300 Stone Ave, Greenville, SC 29609).

18 September - Monthly Meal: 7 pm at Tin Lizzy’s Cantina 
(1025 Woodruff Road Suite G101).

30 September - LVG Bonfire: 7.45 pm at the Rectory of 
Father Chris & Father Tomlinson.

Facebook.com/LVGreenville
www.LVGreenville.com

LVGreenville@gmail.com

https://charlestonvocations.wordpress.com
https://charlestonvocations.wordpress.com
mailto:vgore@catholic-doc.org
http://www.meconferencesc.net/welcome.php
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bart Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
305.216.6010

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:bartleon@gmail.com
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